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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
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drilling and sampling schedule 

Hello, 

I've been wanting to get this out to you guys all day but just got confirmation of our drilling schedule a few minutes ago. 

On Wednesday June 8, probably mid-morning or so we will have a drill rig at the Cimarex Federal TB No. 1 Battery. By 
mid-afternoon we plan on soil sampling at the Linn Keel No. 34. 

On Friday June 10, we will begin drilling and sampling in the morning at the OXY Midwest Federal L No. 5. 

If anything changes, we will let you know. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call my cell number listed 
below, or Mike Stubblefield at 575.441.7254. Thank you. 

Respectfully, 

David J. Adkins 

District Manager 

Talon/LPE 

408 West Texas Avenue 

Artesia, New Mexico 88210 

(575) 746.8768 phone 

(575) 746.8905 fax 

(575) 441.4835 cell 

Better Business Bureau Torch Award for Marketplace Ethics: 2010 Winner, 2009 Finalist 
Staples Foundation for Learning Hall of Fame Recipient: 2010 
ICIC and Business Week- Top 100: 2010, 2009, 2008, 2007, 2006 
Inc. 500/5000: 2009, 2008, 2007 
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